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Steel & Tube Climate Statement FY24 
 
Steel & Tube Holdings Limited (NZX: STU) has published its Climate Related Disclosures for the financial year 
ended 30 June 2024, as attached. This is available on the company website at: 
www.steelandtube.co.nz/sustainability#disclosures. 
 
This report reflects the first disclosures prepared in accordance with the Aotearoa New Zealand Climate 
Standards. The report seeks to provide stakeholders with an understanding of the potential implications of 
climate change on Steel & Tube’s business, and the actions that it is taking to identify and manage climate-
related risks and opportunities. 
 
ENDS 
 
For media or investor enquiries, please contact: Jackie Ellis Tel: +64 27 246 2505 or  
email: jackie@ellisandco.co.nz  
 
For further information please contact:  

Mark Malpass 
Steel & Tube CEO 
Tel: +64 27 777 0327 
Email: mark.malpass@steelandtube.co.nz 

Richard Smyth 
Steel & Tube CFO 
Tel: +64 21 646 822 
Email: richard.smyth@steelandtube.co.nz 
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